

400 Southborough Drive ◊ South Portland, Malne 04106-3263 ◊ Tel.: 207 / 775 / 3211 ◊ Fax: 207 / 775 / 6434

February 18, 1994

RTD Enterprises P.O. Box 247 196 Old Point Ave. Madison, ME 04950

Dear Mr. Emery:

Now that the closure of the Belgrade Municipal Landfill is completed, I want to take this opportunity to commend you and your firm for a job well done. Paul Miller, our resident engineer, and I were very pleased with every aspect of you performance in completing the geomembrane installation at this site. In the future, I would certainly recommend RTD to clients and others for projects of similar scope.

Yours very truly,

DUFRESNE-HENRY, INC.

Mad J. Sallup

Mark L. Gallup, P.E. Senior Project Manager